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I would like to offer a comment regarding bylaw 14248, Rez.#19-14, #31-06 - 1920 Willingdon Ave.

The applicant is Shape Properties Corp. and their request appears to be to request a "liquor primary
establishment".

This is a terrible idea. The area is very dense with residences and encouraging the consumption of
alcoholic beverages until 2am nightly does not fit into the character of the area. There is a major concern
that drunks, inebriated people and noisome individuals will make life difficult for those that desire peace
and quiet at late hours; especially as noise travels easily, both vertically and horizontally in the area. It
is very obvious Shape has not considered the negative impact of their application on the community.

Joel Weise
4911-4510 Halifax Way
Burnaby, BC



